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“Overall, this project represents an unusual opportunity to protect a significant amount of headwater wetlands, and 
accompanying habitat downstream, in close proximity to the City of Portland and the Greater Portland Area, which 
is experiencing some of the greatest development pressures in the State.”

The property is home to wetlands that effectively reduce sediment loads downstream. The health of Norton Brook, 
Chenery Brook (another tributary to Mill Creek), and Mill Creek itself all impact the health of Casco Bay. We support 
and applaud any efforts to protect the integrity of stream corridors and we support the Falmouth Land Trust’s 
effort to conserve this property.”

“Norton Brook supports one of the very few wild brook trout populations in the heavily-developed portion of greater 
Portland, and the southern-most documented population of “salter” brook trout in Casco Bay. On behalf of Trout 
Unlimited, I strongly support the acquisition and protection of this parcel of land…”
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